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In the beginning of my second year in Tallinn University, me and a few more students from choreography course went to Sweden. More specifically we were visiting Stockholm University of the Arts where they also have School of Dance and Circus (hereafter DOCH). There were six students from our school to acquire some new knowledge of different dance techniques and teaching methods. Our visit lasted five days (10.09.-15.09.) and each day we took part of the dance classes, mostly contemporary and modern based classes - ballet, contact improvisation, jazz, contemporary. On top of those lessons we could also took couple of locking classes, which is actually part of street dance style not contemporary dance.
What I really liked about DOCH is that they have 16 dance halls in their use and all of them are furnished with professional dance equipment - special dance floor, big mirrors that can be covered, big space, high ceilings, great air conditioning, live music opportunities, sound systems etc. Each room has specific design according to needs and purpose for variation of dance styles. 
The DOCH’s dance teachers are very experienced and personalized teachers. Each class was precisely structured and as a student I understood what was the purpose of every exercise we did. In classes we concentrated mostly to strength and technique. Especially in ballet and jazz classes, where we learned some texts. DOCH’s people in general were very motivated, dedicated and focused in what they’re doing but at the same time really generous and sincere with each other – always helping if needed. 
In conclusion I am very pleased that I had this opportunity to visit School of Dance and Circus. Their dedication and professionality really opened my eyes and gave me another view of how dance can be thought, how dancers can receive different kind of materials and what is the difference between DOCH’s and Tallinn University’s teaching methods.


